
                               

NOTICE TO BAND MEMBERSHIP Delay in Garbage Pickup 20221229    

Tsartlip First Nation 
P.O. Box 70, #1 Boat Ramp Road 

Brentwood Bay, BC V8M 1R3 
Phone 250.652.3988 - Fax 250.652.3788 

 

December 29, 2022 

RE: DELAY IN GARBAGE PICKUP 

 

ATTENTION BAND MEMBERS,  

 
Scheduled garbage pickup has been rescheduled to this Friday December 30th per the notice 
from our service provider, Waste Connections.  
 
 
If you have, any questions reach out to customerservice7310@WasteConnections.com 
 
 
Thank-you for your understanding.  
 
 
 
Brad Janvier 
Director of Capital Projects 
Tsartlip First Nation 
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